
Hello,

I’m excited to share my award-winning chapter book, The Wolf and The Wind, with you. I discovered 
the universe of this story during the pandemic. I started walking on the public trail behind my house, 
and each day, I saw some new piece of this magical land. I started taking pictures and giving things 
names. Then came the kids who would discover their bigger selves on magic quests.

2024 Bronze Medal winner in the Moonbeam Children’s Book Awards, The Wolf and The Wind is a 
chapter book portal fantasy written for kids in grades 1-3. It’s like Alice in Wonderland without the 
smoking caterpillar. 

In The Wolf and The Wind, Paige is having the worst day of third grade ever. Her bully has ruined her 
new shoes and stolen their magic. When she gets home, there’s still hours before she can have screen 
time. To top it off, when she gets to the park to use the swings and feel the freedom of flying, she falls 
trying to get on the swing. Flynn and Ari help get her cleaned up. Seeing her distress, Flynn invites 
Paige to join them on an adventure. They show her the way to the portal to the magic land of Gaeldor. 

In Gaeldor, she meets Fensive, a hare who teaches her the rules of Gaeldor. Together they enter the 
Twinkling Land of ForNever where the Queen announces the Wind has gone missing, and someone 
must take the quest to find it. Going home isn’t a good option, so Paige takes up the quest. Paige learns 
to make friends, trust herself, and believe in magic as she moves through Gaeldor in search of the 
Wind. 

I received my bachelor’s degree in Writing from the University of Michigan - Flint. Using that 
education, my career in technical writing has spanned 20 years and counting. In 2017, I started 
Awesome Authors Kids, leading writing classes that encourage children to write their stories and share 
their voice. That led to publishing my first picture book Dig It Out. My short story The Caretaker 
Noticed was published in Robot Dinosaur Fiction in May 2018. Swim the Stars is my first novel, a 
lower YA space opera. The Wolf and The Wind is the award-winning book one of the Adventuers in 
Gaeldor series. Book two will be available in June 2025.

More information on me and the book, including a series of questions I wrote for book clubs to use are 
included. These materials are also available on my website:
https://www.katiespina.com/for-teachers-and-librarians

I am available for in-person or virtual meetings with your students. Reach out for details on pricing and
scheduling.

I look forward to hearing from you,
Katie Spina

Contact Ms. Katie:
Phone: (810) 441-6076
Email: katiespinawrites@gmail.com
Instagram: @spinakatie
Website: www.katiespina.com
LinkedIn: linkedin.com/in/katherine-spina-88a63a35


